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Maple Class Newsletter – Spring 1











Reading


We encourage children to prioritise reading their school reading books as these are matched to their reading ability, however all reading is beneficial and praised in school so please record everything your child reads in their reading diaries- thank you. Our weekly reading raffle will resume on Friday.








Welcome Back!


I hope you have had a lovely Christmas break and the children have enjoyed their well-deserved rest. For the rest of this year your child will be taught by myself, Miss Robinson, alongside Mrs Hooton and Miss Davies. I am really looking forward to getting to know you all and teaching your children. I have recently moved to the area but have been teaching in Key Stage 1 for 7 years and I am excited to start working within your community.�As always, please do not hesitate to get in touch should you have any queries. I am available for quick chat before or after school or you can contact me via email using our class email address ‘year2@woodstone.leics.sch.uk’.


Miss Robinson�😊





PE�This term we will be focussing on Gymnastics in PE. These lessons will be on Monday afternoons. Children will need their indoor kits for these lessons.�Please ensure all items are clearly labelled. �Children will need to remove their earrings for the lesson - we cannot assist with this.


Swimming


On Tuesday afternoons Year 2 will be going swimming with Mr Mullins, Mrs Hall & Mrs Hooton, alongside the Year 6 staff. Please refer to the swimming letter for any information you may need.








Forest School


Due to a swimming, Year 2 will not be participating in Forest School sessions this half-term. Our sessions will resume after the February break.








Homework�Homework will continue to be set every Friday and is due in the following Wednesday. Children will receive a sticker for their charts for completing their homework early. Children are also encouraged to practise their number bonds, timetables (2s, 5s and 10s) and spellings during the week.�Spellings� Individual spellings are written in children’s reading diaries. Children should practise spelling these words on a separate piece of paper at home – we do not need ask to see their spellings 😊











